
Jun 30, 2020, 9:35 PM 

 

Councilman Lawrence, 

I felt the need to contact you on this supposed letter of resolution sent to 
you on June 15 2020. I was recently made aware that All Believers in 
Christ Church’s name was added to the list of clergy and others who 
support this article. 

 
 Sir may I advise you that this letter should be considered fraudulent as I 
am the statutory agent for the aforementioned church and I assure you that 
neither I or any other authorized member gave permission to add the 
church’s name to this letter, nor do we support this proposed resolution. 
 
Sincerely 
 

Russell Stanford-pastor 
All Believers in Christ Church 

 
 
P.S.  It has to be illegal to add the names of persons or entities to any 
government document without first getting their permission to do so. 

 


